
 

 

 

 

 

 
Product Recall Notice 
 
Ewing Seafoods Organic Smoked Salmon  
 
Ewing Seafoods is recalling all batches of Smoked Salmon (this includes organic and non-organic products) 
because of two batches produced containing low levels of Listeria Monocytogenes. As a safety measure we 
are recalling all batches produced from 28/07/18- 20/08/18 with Use By dates from 18/08/18 – 10/09/18.  
 
Product details: 
  

Brand Product Name Pack Size Use By Dates 

Ewing Seafoods 
Organic Salmon  

Organic Smoked 
Salmon 

All pack sizes  18/08/18- 
10/09/18  

Ewing Seafoods 
Original Recipe 
Smoked Salmon  

Smoked Salmon  All pack sizes 
 

18/08/18- 
10/09/18  

 

Please return all products to store of purchase for a full refund.  

 

 


